
I would like to say a huge thank you to everyone who sent a ‘Thank A Teacher’ card last week. 
They were very much appreciated by all our staff team. Thank you for thinking of us! 
Joanne Clayton (Head of Primary) 

Summer Reading Challenge 
 
The  Summer Reading Challenge  is a great 
opportunity to encourage your child to read 
more. The challenge is to read between 1 
and 6 books in the summer.  
It starts on Saturday 15 July 2021 and is 
free to access with a library card. 
 
This year’s theme is Wild World Heroes and 
is in partnership with the World Wildlife Fund   
 
For more information visit-
www.bradford.gov.uk/libraries 
 
 

Olympic Week 
 

The Olympic Games are due to take place in  
Japan this summer. To celebrate the games  
all of the primary school will be taking part in an  
Olympic themed week, during week beginning  
5 July 2021. 

 

Each year group will be learning about what the 
Olympic Games are, finding out about a country 
taking part in the games as well as exploring the 
3 core values of the games: 
 

Excellence, Respect and Friendship 

Curriculum  
The theme for Year 5 for this half term is 
about the Empire Windrush. 
Tuesday 22 June 2021 was Windrush Day.  
 
Windrush Day celebrates the lives, work  
and legacy of those who arrived on the  
SS Empire Windrush 73 years ago. 

 
Children in Year 5 have been creating a 
short performance to share their knowledge. 

 
 
 
 

Stars of the Week  
week ending 25th June 2021 
 
This week the Stars of the Week 
are... 

Mr Breakwell’s Sports Stars 

Nursery Dominic 3CR Alice 

UFA Archie 4DF Charlie 

UFD Lily-Mea 4JM Arnie 

1SA Adam 5JC Layla 

1JB Logan 5MM Brooke MG 

2SM Connor 6LH Layton-
James 

2RM Brooke 6SB Imogen 

3EH Deacon   

Nursery Robyn 3CR Isaac 

UFA Harley 4DF Gracie 

UFD Amelia M 4JM Eva 

1SA Ava  5JC Kaylan 

1JB Ava 5MM Leo 

2SM Lexi 6LH No PE 

2RM Lily-Rose 6SB No PE  

3EH Deacon   


